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In October, CCC members communicated by email. The Committee Chair proposed a 
spreadsheet analysis for considering a reapportionment of Faculty Senators based on the 
number of faculty in each unit, as required by the Faculty Senate Bylaws.  A majority of CCC 
members agreed to forward the recommendation from the spreadsheet analysis to the Faculty 
Senate Executive Committee for their consideration. 
 
Ben Foster, CCC Chair 
 
 


